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Mound City School Board hears update on reopening
(KLZA)-- The Mound City Board of Education met Tuesday morning.

Elementary and Middle School Principal Dee Flint reported on meeting she has
had with Superintendent Korey Miles and High school Principal Jacob Shipman
concerning plans for re-entry for the new school year.

She continues to attend webinars and Zoom meetings on the topics. She praised
the maintenance staff for their work on projects.

Back to School night is scheduled for August 20 with school scheduled to start for
students on August 24.

Superintendent Miles said the Re-entry Plan will be posted on the school website
for parents to look at and prepare for the beginning of the school year.

Board members also approved hiring Katie Cole as Kindergarten — 12 grade

Physical Education teacher and McKinsie Radley as an Assistant High School
Volleyball Coach.
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